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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter to highly recommend Marc Bonomini for any position he may be pursuing.
As the owner and operator of Datacom Specialists, an IT company specializing in cutting-edge
technological solutions, I have had the distinct pleasure of working closely with Marc Bonomini
for over 6 years.

Marc played a pivotal role in several key projects that have defined our company's success.
Together, we embarked on the ambitious task of building a state-of-the-art data center. His
expertise in systems engineering was instrumental in designing and implementing the
infrastructure that now supports our operations.

In addition to the data center, we ventured into the world of cryptocurrency with the
establishment of a bitcoin mine. This complex project required a deep understanding of both
hardware and software, as well as the ability to optimize performance and efficiency. Marc
demonstrated exceptional skill and dedication, contributing significantly to the mine's success.
His innovative thinking and problem-solving abilities were key factors in overcoming the
technical challenges we faced.

One of our most notable achievements was the design and development of a completely
custom systems monitoring application for Toyota. This project required not only technical
proficiency but also a keen understanding of the client's needs and the ability to translate those
requirements into a functional and reliable application. Marc was integral to every phase of this
project, from initial concept to final implementation. His commitment to excellence and attention
to detail ensured that we delivered a product that exceeded Toyota's expectations.

Beyond his technical expertise, Marc has been a remarkable colleague and friend. His positive
attitude, strong work ethic, and willingness to go the extra mile has made him a valued member
of our team. He has consistently demonstrated a level of professionalism and integrity that is
truly commendable.

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly recommend Marc Bonomini for any position he may be
pursuing. His exceptional skills, dedication, and collaborative spirit makes him an outstanding
candidate. I am confident that he will continue to excel and make significant contributions to any
organization fortunate enough to have him.



Please feel free to contact me at 513-922-0444 or lcummings@datacomspecialists.com if you
require any further information.

Sincerely,

Liam Cummings

Owner
Datacom Specialists


